
 

 
 

 

Planning and Economic Development 
Ed Anzek, AICP, Director 

 

 From: James Breuckman, AICP 

 To: Planning Commission 

 Date: 2/20/2014 

 Re: Architectural Design Guidelines 

 

 

Please find attached to this memo a revised version of the Architectural Design Guidelines.  We have provided a redline 

version and a clean version of the guidelines to assist in your review of changes made pursuant to our last review of the 

guidelines in November. 

 

We have also provided a resolution of adoption should you be prepared to take such action. 
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